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Attention: Members of NZART 

Based on the Prime Ministers public address at 12:00 pm today (Saturday 21 March 2020) I 

have made the decision to close the office 

of NZART HQ from Monday 23 March 2020 to all personal visits.  

Debby will at this stage continue to work from the office but is to have no personal contact with 

people 

at the office. If you were planning a visit to the office then the office is now closed. 

NZART HQ will continue to operate normally, with emails and telephone call contact only. 

Notices will be posted on the entrance to NZART HQ stating the closure and the telephone 

number to call and email address to use, 

namely 04 939-2189 or nzart@nzart.org.nz. 

Mark Gooding ZL2UFI 

President NZART 

21 March 2020 1:00 pm 

   

Subscribe to/from Infoline 

You have received this message because you are subscribed on an NZART Infoline list. 

To be removed from the list simply send an email to 

infoline+unsubscribe@list.nzart.org.nz 
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